Ref: Cana3b
Mr J Canavan EHF1A From: Dr A Rejman MEDISP/A

Date: 3 May 1991

1. Thank you for passing on to me the 1letter from Armour
dated 24 April.

2. I agree that a short acknowledgement would probably be
best. ‘
3. We would fully support the line on reducing use of blood

and blood derived products to the minimum compatible with
effective medical treatment.

4. This just reminds people not to use excessive quantities,
although presumably it 1is not trying to stop prophylactic
treatment, if this is thought to be part of "effective medical
treatment".

5. I return the papers.

GRO-C
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